
Get ready to fight flu
Almost a third of people hospitalised with flu in Scotland last winter had a heart condition.
That’s why this year’s flu campaign aims to ensure more people than ever are protected this year from flu and its complications. 

With warnings that there is the potential for this year’s flu season to be serious, the free flu vaccine provides the best defence. 
Heart conditions put people at greater risk of becoming more seriously ill, with evidence highlighting that heart attacks happen more often during or immediately after having an acute, inflammatory illness such as flu. 

People are being urged to make an appointment with their GP to get vaccinated before the low temperatures hit. 
Speaking about the importance of the vaccine, Dr Gregor Smith, Deputy Chief Medical Officer for Scotland, said: 

“This year it is extremely important for people with heart conditions to protect themselves against what potentially can be a serious illness. 
“The number of people hospitalised with flu last year shows how hard it can hit.  That’s why we’re urging those affected to get the free vaccine from their GP; it takes minutes and provides protection for up to a year. It’s quite simply the best defence against flu.”
Over the last five years around 500 deaths have occurred each winter which are attributable, or related to flu.  Make your flu vaccination a priority and book an appointment with your GP practice today. 
Find out more at immunisationscotland.org.uk/flu or call NHS Inform on 0800 22 44 88. 

